Lancaster and Morecambe u3a

Website Policy

Our Website is maintained to provide information for our members and to act as a showcase to the public of our ethos and activities.

Those things, accessible from the website, that are intended only for the our members should be protected from being accessed by the public by suitable means. Currently this is achieved by the use of a password.

The maintenance of the Website is the task of the Webmaster and others. The Webmaster does not need to be a Committee Member. If the Webmaster is not a Committee Member a Committee Member should be appointed to liaise with the Webmaster and report to the Committee so as to keep the Committee informed of the activities.

It is our policy that our Website should not include any items which are illegal, inappropriate or offensive. Also articles should not be contrary to the aims and ethos of the u3a movement.

Suggestions as to what is considered appropriate are provided for the Newsletter and Website Content document.

Author: Malcolm Hemming 18/12/2023